
 
 
 

DATE: October 1, 2020 
 

TO: Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 

FROM: Supervisor Aaron Peskin, Chair, Land Use and Transportation 
Committee 
 

RE: Land Use and Transportation Committee 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
Pursuant to Board Rule 4.20, as Chair of the Land Use and Transportation Committee, I 
have deemed the following matter is of an urgent nature and request it be considered by 
the full Board on Tuesday, October 6, 2020, as a Committee Report:  
 

201059 Administrative Code – Temporary Tenant Protections Due to 
COVID-19 

 
Ordinance amending the Administrative Code to limit residential evictions 
through March 31, 2021, unless the eviction is based on the non-payment 
of rent or is necessary due to violence-related issues or health and safety 
issues. 
 
 

This matter will be heard in the Land Use and Transportation Committee at a Regular 
Meeting on Monday, October 5, 2020, at 1:30 p.m.  
 
/s/ Aaron Peskin 


